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There is no checks and balance in this bill so far. An audit should be done on all 

agency groups to ensure proper handling of money.  

Also, no one is accountable for errors or mismanagement. Giving power to a none 

elected group is always dangerous. The questions will arise.  

Compared to what ? 

How much will it cost ? 

Show where this is already being done that is successful ? 

 

respectfully 

Ritch Hanneman 

  


